
Critical Path Institute Announces New CEO

Critical Path Institute (C-Path) announced today that Dr. Carolyn Compton has joined the organization as its
new president and chief executive officer. Dr. Compton takes over for Dr. Raymond L. Woosley, C-Path’s
founder, who last year announced his intention to step down as President/CEO, and asked the Board of
Directors to begin a search for his successor.


